
 

          Date: 7-12-2021 

Dear Sir / Madam, 

 

Greetings from Manipal University Jaipur (MUJ). Hope the mail finds you and your 

family members in good health! 

The university COVID-19 committee has reassessed the COVID-19 situation in the 

state. Having analyzed all the pros and cons in depth, the committee has reached 

at a unanimous decision that COVID-19 scenario especially with threat of Omicron 

variant spread is worrisome. 

 

Also, with reference to letter from Department of Health and Family Welfare, 

Government of India, dated 27th Nov 2021 and advisory note from Home Department, 

Government of Rajasthan, it has also been appreciated by the committee that this 

uncertainty is likely to cause undue pressure on the students and may have 

compounding effect on the wellbeing of the students and MUJ staff.  

Hence, considering the safety of everyone in the prevailing state of COVID’19 in 

Rajasthan, the university has decided to continue the remaining academic process 

for the odd Semester 2021-22 in the online mode including Lab Classes (if any) from 

Monday 13/12/2021. 

 

The End term Theory Examination for higher semester will be conducted online from 

15th December – 24th December 2021. This would ensure timely completion of the 

various academic processes for final years students so that they proceed for 

internships / join in time for the jobs offers.  

 

We urge everyone to adhere to COVID protocols and follow safety guidelines issued 

by Government and informed to you by our earlier communication. 

 

S/d 
 

Dr Nitu Bhatnagar 
Registrar 

Manipal University Jaipur 
 


